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John Paul the Great Council 486 
Middletown, New York 

Dear Brother Knights and Guests, 

Middletown Council 486 was originally founded in February of 
1900.  Since its humble beginnings, we have grown to a vibrant 
council of almost 220 members who serve the community in 
numerous ways.  We boast of a long history of accomplishments and 
growth, with many great men contributing to the leadership and 
stewardship of our great council. 

Tonight, we take the time to honor those special individuals who 
have dedicated themselves to tirelessly serving our members and 
our community.  Since 1900, we have had the pleasure of following 
the leadership of 63 Grand Knights, and several have served in that 
capacity more than once.  Many of these individuals have also served 
our Fourth Degree Assembly as Faithful Navigators.  Although 
some of these individuals have passed on to their eternal reward, we 
honor them and their families in our continued prayers. 

I would personally like to thank all of our Past Grand Knights for 
their service to our council, and would like to say that their 
leadership and wisdom have been an inspiration to all of us.  

Vivat Jesus! 

Rich 

Welcome Past Grand 
Knights and Faithful 
Navigators!!! 

December Calendar 

Thursday December 14, 2006 8:00PM 
Annual Past Grand Knights’ Business Meeting 
Saint Joseph’s Parish Center Conference Room 
 
 
Sunday  December 17, 2006 2:00-4:30Pm 
Annual Council Christmas Party 
Saint Joseph’s Parish Center 
Families are invited to attend 
Please contact Carl Williams, PGK or Burt Struble, PGK for details. 
 
 
Thursday  December 28, 2006 
Council Social Meeting Cancelled 
Merry Christmas! 

Knights of Columbus 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Council 486
Past Grand

Knights

T. Frank Cullinan* 

 

J. Edward Dever* 

 

Charles A. Landy* 

 

Frank W. Lane* 

 

Joseph J. Kennedy* 

 

Edmund C Faulkner* 

 

Patrick J. E. O'Brien* 

 

Patrick P. Connors* 

 

Frank Monaghan* 

 

Renfred J. Rogers* 

 

Robert F. Cunningham* 

 

George J. Welch* 

 

John D. Botti* 

 

Ralph J. Marasco* 

 

John J. Cullinane* 

 

Frank J. Hamilton* 

 

Charles F. Stride* 

 

Raymond Keener* 

 

Alfred Schubert* 

 

Edward J. Carey* 

 

F. Ambrose Taylor* 

 

Thomas F. McMahon* 

 

William Pape* 

 

Roland F. Larkin* 

 

Joseph J. McGuigan 

 

George Ellis 

 

Herman Wolkenberg, PSD* 

Frank D. Blizard, Jr. 

 

Richard C. Brisky 

 

John J. O'Connor 

 

W. Norton Madigan 

 

Frank P. Griffin* 

 

William R. Myers 

 

William L. Moore* 

 

Gerard J. Hamm* 

 

James J. Garland* 

Frank Vignola 

 

Wesley R. Sontag 

 

Clyde J. Cutler* 

 

Nicholas J. Cortese+ 

 

John C Auty 

 

Louis C. Scarano+ 

 

John Crofoot* 

 

Seamus Murphy* 

 

Thomas Moore* 

 

Emanuel P. Gallea* 
 

Frank Musmeci* 

 

John P. Crowe, Jr. 

 

Ralph Russo* 

 

Anthony J. Ingrassia 

 

Thomas Shormis 

 

Louis Curcio 

 

Steve Malieke 

 

Matthew Enering+ 

 

Michael Amodio Paul Silipino 

 

Burton Struble 

 

Carl Williams Michael F. Cummings  

    *Deceased  +Served as Grand Knight more than once 


